
 

 

 

 Dear Sir or Ma’am: 

 

This letter is intended to serve as a recommendation for Chris Daigle and Winterberry Irrigation, who 

recently completed the install of a full HDPE Rain Bird IC irrigation system and Watertronics pump station.  

The summer of 2020 was unlike anything anyone has ever experienced. While in the middle of a 

worldwide pandemic, we were able to complete a multimillion-dollar renovation on time and on budget. Chris 

and Winterberry played a vital role in that outcome. Daigle’s intuition into the current state of our country and 

market prompted him to order all materials three months ahead of schedule. This move along proved to be a 

crucial decision because the supply chain had major shortage issues during the summer.  

The actual install of the system went as smooth as it possibly could have due to our location. Elmhurst is 

in the Pocono Mountains which features extremely rocky soils. Trenching the mainlines proved to be out of the 

question, Winterberry was more than prepared and switched gears overnight ready to excavate. The next day 

three additional excavators arrived and proceeded to install 24,000ft of mainline in a 45-day window. The 

combined installation of 1,000 sprinklers and 271 laterals were fitted with no issues. Daigle and his team were 

meticulous not only in their work but also with their cleanup, including any areas which were disrupted. 

Elmhurst was open during this entire process! Our members were blown away with the speed, precision, and 

professionalism winterberry displayed. As a superintendent, this makes dealing with the chaos of a renovation 

much easier.  

What sets Chris apart from his competitors is his passion for HDPE and the work he does. He is a boots 

on the ground type owner, not afraid to get in the trench and lead by example. I would highly recommend 

Winterberry for all your irrigation needs. If you would like to speak in more detail, please feel free to contact me 

anytime. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Jim Lanza 

Golf Course Superintendent  

Elmhurst Country Club 

(570) 332-3512 

JimLanzaECC@gmail.com 

   

   

  

Elmhurst Country Club 
319 Gardner Rd 

Moscow, PA 18444 

Telephone: (570) 8427691 


